
 

 

                   
            
                  

 

50 West 72nd Street, Suite C4, New York, NY 10023.                               

 

May 18, 2020 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
BoeFly’s lenders continue to process a significant number of loans and we expect this to continue as PPP 
funds remain.   Applicants continue to receive emails from their lenders with closing documents or in some 
cases clarifying questions. Please note that several of our lending partners use servicing email addresses 
so you may receive next step emails from an unfamiliar email address. Learn more here. 
 
Visit this page to request all of your applications be withdrawn on this page or to opt out of 
receiving our daily update email.  If you only wish for one application to be withdrawn you can do 
so by signing into the portal and withdrawing your app here. 
 
Checking your status online is the only way to learn the latest about your application, but when we have a 
mass number of updates, we’ll alert you. You can monitor changes to your status by logging in here and 

learn more about our status categories here. 
 
Finally, BoeFly is hosting a webinar on 5/27 at 2:00 ET, covering 5 Tips To Maximize 
Forgiveness.  Register here.   
 
Stay safe! 
Mike     
 
 
--  
Mike Rozman 
BoeFly 
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